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SWRCB EXECUTIVE
SWRCB,

It has come to our attention that you are considering adopting a policy intended to enhance instream
flows in the North Coast region, which includes the Gualala River.

We urge the SWRCB to revisit and revise the proposed policy.

The proposed policy would have a drastic impact on every person in this region. We built “our
retirement home” at The Sea Ranch in the 1970’s. And now that we have finally retired, we would hope
to stay here for many years.

We urge the SWRCB in conjunction with the RWQCB to hold regional hearings on this matter.

We request the SWRCB to postpone the closure of the public comment period from March 26, 2010
until a future date. We also request a 90 day extension of the comment period.

In addition, we request the SWRCB postpone the public hearing on April 27, 2010, to a future date,
subsequent to the conclusion of the regional hearings.

We would like to thank you for considering the above.

Sincerely,

- Robert and Joyce Perkins
36989 Mariners Drive
PO Box 364
The Sca Ranch, CA 95497
(707) 785-2830
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